
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

TOWN OF GROVELAND 

FOR A PROPOSED LOCAL LAW ESTABLISHING A TEMPORARY LAND USE 

MORATORIUM PROHIBITING LARGE SCALE SOLAR INSTALLATIONS 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that a public hearing regarding a proposed local law will 

be held on the 14 day of January, 2021, commencing at 7:00 p.m.in the town offices, in the Town 

of Groveland, New York at a regular board meeting. 

 

The Town Board of the Town of Groveland has considered a proposed local law known as 

“A Local Law Establishing a Temporary Land Use Moratorium Prohibiting Large Scale Solar 

Installations within the Town Of Groveland,” to temporarily halt development of large scale solar 

installations, for a period of up to six (6) months, while the Town considers comprehensive zoning 

changes and the enactment of zoning measures to specifically address the matters of community 

concern. 

 

The Town Board of the Town of Groveland will ensure that proper safety protocols are followed 

based upon the Phase of reopening that New York State attains and any additional Executive 

Orders issued by the Governor by said date of public hearing. Face coverings will be worn and 

social distancing maintained to ensure the safety of the public. Public hearing will may be 

accessed via Zoom. 

 

Topic: Town Board meeting 

Time: Jan 14, 2021 06:30 PM Eastern Time (US and Canada) 

 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88092480908 

 

Dial by your location 

        +1 646 876 9923 US (New York) 

     

Meeting ID: 880 9248 0908 

Passcode: 764159 

Find your local number: https://us02web.zoom.us/u/kbf4M63w4q 

 

 

THIS PUBLIC HEARING IS BEING HELD TO HEAR ALL INTERESTED PARTIES 

AND CITIZENS FOR OR AGAINST THE ADOPTION OF SAID LOCAL LAW. 

  

A copy of the proposed local law is also available for review at the Town Clerk’s Office 

during regular office hours. 

 

By order of the Town Board, 

 

KIMBERLY BURGESS, CLERK  

TOWN OF GROVELAND 

 

 


